
Hi Greg,  

Can you pass my apologies for tonight’s meeting, I have had to change to an early shift last minute to 

cover a meeting this morning so I won’t be in attendance tonight.  

Report:  

Police station opening times:   

9th March.  

26th March. 

15th April.  

11th May. 

All times will be between 10am and 12 midday.  

This seems to be going really well and have a good number of visitors, please can this be advertised 

via the Quay magazine as usual.  

32 calls to Police.  

Crime: 

Assault x 4 

Malicious Communications x 2 

Harassment x 2  

Theft x 1  

Everything except the theft has had the offenders dealt with. The theft is an outboard engine theft 

from the Quay.    

I do keep and small number of Police cones at the Police station to assist with house moving and 

other events, if anyone locally wishes to use these could they make contact with me.  

Regards, 

 

Jason 

 


